Michael Pitfield has been researching his family’s history and has discovered that many of his forebears lived in Fordington.  Some of the family members had success while others had mixed fortunes.  Some rented rooms in the tumbled down cottages and tenements of Mill Street.

Michael has discovered that “many poorer members of the family in the 19th century lived in Mill Street and were mainly agricultural labourers while the wives and daughters were laundresses. There were also a number of illegitimate children and child deaths. Mary Pitfield referred to in para one of the below, who was transported, lived in Mill Street. George John Pitfield, publican of The Bull’s Head was my 
great-grandfather”.

http://freepages.rootsweb.com/~fordingtondorset/genealogy/Files/PitfieldFamily.html

The photos are copyright of Michael Pitfield.



